
IPB 
Marienstr. 19-20 

  10117 Berlin 
info@ipb-office.berlin 

www.ipb.org 

 

 

Berlin, 31st May 2017 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

dear colleagues, 

IPB has managed to show the exhibition “Making Peace” throughout the world with great 

success.  

You helped us in various ways to make this possible and we are deeply grateful for your 

assistance.  

However, today we need to inform you that IPB has discontinued its partnership with Ashley 

Woods, since the conditions in our partnership agreement have not been fully respected. IPB is 

no longer connected to the Making Peace exhibition.  

As you are a partner of this project, it is important to us to inform you of this sad, but inevitable, 

step we have had to take. It has not been easy for us to take this decision.  

If you need more information, do not hesitate to contact us (by email or phone). 

 With Best Regards, 

Reiner Braun, IPB Co-President 

Lisa Clark, IPB Co-President 

Lohes Rajeswaran, IPB Treasurer 

 


